
To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives assembled
in Parliament,

This petition of concerned residents of Australia draws the attention of the House the
need for a Post Office in Jewells. We the undersigned believe that there should be a
Post Office in the Jewellstown Shopping Centre

Your petitioners therefore respectfully request the House to consider the opening of a
Post Office at Jewells, as this area has the population to support their own service.


